
Dear Kelvin High School Community, 

This is a friendly reminder that our second Parent Advisory Council (PAC) meeting will take place 
on Tuesday, November 12th, at 6:30 PM in the Kelvin library.  

We look forward to seeing you there as we discuss important topics and work together to support 
our students. 

Thank you,  

Kelvin Administration 


